
OLIVER LODGE SHOW & SHINE 

September 10, 2013 

 

. Kristin Smith, 

Activities 

coordinator for 

Oliver Lodge, 

expressed 

sincere gratitude 

to those that 

brought their cars 

to Oliver Lodge 

yesterday. The 

residents really 

enjoyed viewing 

the cars and 
visiting with the 

owners. 


